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The Greenfield Township Trustees met in regular session at the firehouse.  Kent Searle called the 

meeting to order and led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance.  Dave Cotner, Lonnie Kosch 

and Kent Searle were present.   

 

After each trustee reviewed the minutes from the meeting held on June 12, 2019, Trustee Cotner 

made a motion to approve the minutes as written; Trustee Kosch seconded the motion. 

ROLL CALL:  Cotner: yes   Kosch: yes   Searle: yes.         Motion Passed 3-0. 

 

FROM THE FISCAL OFFICER 

 

The Fiscal Officer passed out various pieces of correspondence and the financial reports. 

 

Trustee Searle made a motion to approve the financial reports; Trustee Cotner seconded the 

motion. 

ROLL CALL:   Cotner: yes      Kosch: yes     Searle: yes.       Motion Passed 3-0 

 

Trustee Kosch made a motion to pay the bills associated with warrants 33007 - 33035 and 

electronic debits 66-2019 – 69-2019; Trustee Searle seconded. 

ROLL CALL:  Cotner: yes       Kosch: yes     Searle:  yes.       Motion Passed 3-0 

 

Fiscal Officer Wyne advised since the legal ad could not be posted timely for June 26, she would 

need to change the Budget Hearing to July 10 at 6:45 p.m.  

 

Fiscal Officer Wyne stated in March she met with Amber Stein, our AFLAC representative they 

discussed the cancer policy and it became parent that the Township has three different policies.  

An old version in which 4 individuals are on, Classic in which 6 individuals are on and the 

Premier in which 3 individuals are on.   Currently the township is paying $9,904.44 a year.   I 

was advised if everyone is on the Classic level it would be $9,687.60 and if everyone is on the 

Premier level it would be $13,317.72.   I believe since the Township is paying for this policy 

everyone should be on one policy.  Trustees requested that this issue be tabled until the next 

meeting. 

 

FLOOR 

 

Debbie Fisher, 1903 Rainbow Drive, stated she was here two weeks ago and since then she has 

talked with the Sheriff’s office.  The Sheriff advised they are going to start patrolling more.  She 

also has concerns with all the run off.  She cleaned out the catch basin at the top of her drive last 

Saturday and it has filled back up.  Stated that she had dug a trench in the township right of way 

to help divert the water.  She stated there are wires where she dug and that will need addressed.    

 

ZONING DEPARTMENT BUSINESS 

 

Kevin distributed the fee payment. 
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Kevin advised he is working with IWorks and the software is currently being built.  We will 

probably go live the end of July. 

 

Kevin stated he got a call from Jerimiah regarding Rock Mill Brewery.   The brewery bought a 

property across from it, tore down the house and put in a lot of gravel.  Kevin suspects they made 

parking for the construction workers.  Trustee Cotner will talk to the brewery. 

 

Trustee Kosch asked if the zoning commission received the zoning books.  Kevin advised yes. 

 

FIRE DEPARTMENT BUSINESS 

 

Chief Smith advised engine562 is at Thurston because their engine is getting repaired and should 

be back by Friday. 

 

Chief Smith stated he attended a 3-day ride along training session for the Community 

Paramedicine at Upper Arlington.   They suggested he start talking to the patients, kind of a grass 

roots type of thing instead of utilizing the hospitals at first.  They said to build it from the bottom 

up, talk to the patients and then eventually get the hospitals on board.  Chief Smith said it was 

good to see the proper steps to getting this program started and that he will be meeting with a 

patient next week. 

 

Chief Smith advised he is working on a partnership with The Ohio State University for 

Community Paramedicine.  They are willing to help write grants to help with equipment for us.   

 

All of our MARCS radios arrived as of June 20, 2019.  Chief Smith advised that the township 

has received an extension from the Fire Marshall until September 1.   All the bills for the radios 

had to be paid by July1st and we have not received the invoices and that is why Chief Smith 

asked for the extension. 

 

Trustee Cotner asked if the Trustees should make a motion for the Road Department to pay the 

Fire Department $1.00 for the old medic.  Trustee Kosch stated Violet Township had to pay 

$1.00 when their Fire Department transferred a truck to the Police Department.  Fiscal Officer 

Wyne asked if their Police Department did work in exchange for the truck like our Road 

Department is doing for our Fire Department.  Trustee Kosch didn’t know.  Fiscal Wyne will 

check into this. 

 

ROAD AND CEMETERY DEPARTMENT BUSINESS 

 

Tom was absent 

 

FROM THE TRUSTEES 

 

Trustee Kosch said he was going to ask Tom about the force accounting..   
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Trustee Cotner said he got a call on a pothole and a reflector sign in Greenfield Estates and has 

already mentioned this to Tom. 

 

Trustee Cotner said that all the work The Road Department did on Mt. Zion Road did help with 

the flooding. 

 

Trustee Cotner made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Trustee Searle. 

ROLL CALL:  Cotner: yes    Kosch: yes    Searle: yes.       Motion Passed 3-0 

 

Business concluded; meeting adjourned at 7:29 p.m. 


